AVE KINGSDOWN
SPORTS CENTRE

Bristol City Council is currently planning to close
Kingsdown Sports Centre in March 2023.
While the Council will run a consultation on this decision,
all of the options consulted on will include closing
the Sports Centre.

This decision was made by Bristol's Mayor Marvin Rees ata
Council cabinet of Bristol City Council on 19th September.
This decision has been made without the local community
or elected councillors for the area having any opportunity

to make the case for the council to save Kingsdown Sports Centre.

This is wrong and our community must be heard.

To register your support and to voice your
objections to the planned closure, please
follow the below link to Bristol City Council’s
public consultation.
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https://bristol.citizenspace.com/public-health/
leisure-facilities-investment-strategy/
2fbelid=IwARLGIDWqSSILRpTOLYy4MujeGbim-bJjLf
_2q4HXhwg2jewlXhT9vIOkXz6E



